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Water Quality: We’ve Got You Covered in These Uncertain Times

As a nation and a community, we are facing uncertainty and some challenging times ahead that none of us would have imagined 

possible even a few months ago. It’s certainly a time when we all have a heightened sensitivity surrounding health and safety  

for ourselves and our loved ones. We want you to know that delivering safe, quality drinking water to the Todd Creek Village  

neighborhoods is our number one goal and we are continuing to do everything we can and there is no reason for any concern.

Thankfully, beyond taking measures to protect the health and safety of our employees, our operations and water are not vulnerable 

to the COVID-19 virus pandemic. To protect our employees, we have been, and continue to follow all recommended guidelines for 

elevated hygiene and social distancing. The water itself, both at the source and during operations, is not directly impacted, and in 

fact, the regular treatment process includes a final step of chlorination that provides a naturally disinfecting barrier to any remaining 

bacteria after treatment and prior to distribution through the system. We are maintaining normal chlorine levels, but as always, due 

to varying flows of water and proximity to the treatment zone, the chlorine is sometimes more detectable to those with an acute 

sense of smell.

As a reminder, we source water from alluvial wells near the South Platte River.  Our water rights allow us to utilize water out of the 

South Platte River (a renewable water source), purify it and distribute it through our system. We have several water storage reservoirs 

that allow us to pull water from the South Platte River whenever we need it. We are required by law to provide a water quality report, 

also known as a Consumer Confidence Report (CCR), by July 1st of each year. This report lists the regulated contaminants, if any, for 

that year’s sampling requirements. 

The results, along with the Safe Drinking Water Maximum allowable level, are always on the CCR. All of the water quality tests during 

the year’s sample period will be reported on the CCR, which includes results from the previous year. Thus, the current CCR will be 

dated from the previous year. You can be assured that TCVMD continues to meet and/or exceed all State and Federal water quality 

standards as set forth by the 1996 Safe Drinking Water Act and any other subsequent revisions.

For information about your water quality and much more, be sure to check the FAQ section of our website.

TRANSPARENCY NOTICE: Board Meetings are held every 2nd Thursday at 2:00 pm  
at the Todd Creek Golf Club, 8455 Heritage Dr, Thornton, CO 80602.  
The public is always welcome.


